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Chairman Helm and Members of the Committee 

 

Please do not support HB 3932. This bill is unneeded and without any scientific 

basis. 

  

There currently exists an ODFW Beaver Management Plan prepared by trained and 

experienced wildlife management professionals of the Department. 

 

HB 3932 is based exclusively on personal unsubstantiated bias.  It completely 

ignores the data, scientific evidence and expert opinion. 

 

Support the sound science-based beaver management provided the ODFW 

professionals and the Commission approved Oregon Beaver Management Plan. 

 

Please allow HB 3932 to die a quiet death by not passing out of your committee. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dave Wiley 

Sublimity, Oregon 

 


